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Mr. Jeffrey P. Dann, C.P.G. 
Eottenergy 
P.O. Box 4666 
Houston, Texas 77210-4666 

RE: Facility Inspection 
EOTT Lea Station, GW-351 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Dann: 

The New Mexico Oil Conservation Division (OCD) on September 23,2003, along with Eottenergy 
personnel Mr. Jeffrey P. Dann, C.P.G. and Mr. Pat McCasland, Environmental Plus,Inc. inspected the 
EOTT Lea Station. The purpose was pre-approval inspection for the discharge permit for this facility. 
The information that follows will address the concerns ofthe OCD at the above referenced fecilities. 

Note: For Eottenergy information the OCD has enclosed copies of photos taken during the 
inspection. 

A. The overall housekeeping and pollution prevention in place at the site was generally 
fair to prevent discharges to the ground surface. It should be noted, however, some 
hydrocarbon staining was noted that needs to be addressed for immediate cleanup. 

B. Some empty drums were stored improperly and require correction. 

C. Drums containing liquid were not labeled. Drums containing any material must be 
clearly labeled. 

D. No facility identifying sign. The fecility must be clearly identified showing name of 
operator and facility name. 

E. Secondary containment structures must be kept clear of sand and debris to prevent 
overflow in the event of a release. 

Oil Conservation Division * 1220 South St. Francis Drive * Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
Phone:(505)476-3440 * Fax (505) 476-3462 * hrrp://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 



Mr. Jeffrey P. Dann, C.P.G. 
EOTT Lea Station - GW-351 
October 2,2003 
Page 2 

The OCD would like to thank the Eottenergy personnel for their professional conduct during the site 
visits. If there any questions regarding this report feel free to call me at (505)-476-3489. 

Sincerely. 

W. JacKFord, C.P.G. 
Environmental Engineer 
OCD Environment Bureau 

cc: OCD Hobbs District Office 
Mr. Pat McCasland, Environmental Plus, Inc. 




